A Called Meeting of the Executive Council of the Friends of the Tipton County Public Library met on the 25th day of August 2014. Sherri Onorati, Chairman; Shannon Leach, Vice Chairman; Leigh Ann Bishop, Treasurer; Barbara Maxwell; Ginny Oceguera; Sharon Timbs and David A. Gwinn were in attendance.

Sherri Onorati made a motion that the Minutes of the previous meeting on the 21st of August 2014 be approved. Motion seconded by Leigh Ann Bishop. Motion passed.

The removal of the books and other inventory of the Tipton County Public Library began this morning. No furniture, equipment or fixtures from the Tipton County Public Library will be moved to the new facility since Dyersburg State Community College has purchased what they believe we will need . DSCC will own the entire building as well as all the items they purchased for our use.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 A.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Savid at. Guin

David A. Gwinn Secretary Pro-Tem